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28th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find attached information about the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award, which was launched 
with Yr10 this week. 
 
Applications to take part in the award have opened and will close on the 6th October. Applicants are 
asked to put together a letter of no more than 250 words which covers the following: 
 
Why do you want to do the DofE? 

• Past experience, what have you found out about the Award? 
• What do the different sections mean to you? 
• What do you expect to gain from doing the award? 

What can you bring to Beths DofE Award? 

• Past experience. 
• Skills. 
• Personal qualities. 

These should be sent to Mr Timothy - mrtimothy@beths.bexley.sch.uk, cc-ing me in - 
msquinn@beths.bexley.sch.uk.  Alternatively, they can be handed in to tutors, who will pass them on 
to us. 
 
The approximate cost of the registration for the award is £150 and there will be other related 
expenses, such as equipment and clothing.  Full details of costs will be outlined to you should your 
child be successful in their application. 
 
If you have any further questions, please get in touch with Mr Timothy or me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs D Quinn 
Head of Year 10 
KS4 Coordinator for English 
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